UNITED STATES ;
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

March 10, 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR: paniel J. Donoghue, Director
office of Administration

FROM: William J. Besaw, Director
Division of Technical Information
and Document Control,

SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL OPIN{ON SUBMITTED BY MYRNA L. STEELE
REGARDING ANALYSIS OF OMPA STUDY OF NRC'S AUTOMATED DOCUMENT
RETRIEVAL SYSTEM (ADRS) AND THE EDO MEMORANDUM CF NOV. 18,

1980 REDIRECTING THE DOCUMENT CONTROL SYSTEM PORTION OF ADRS -

Action necessary to resolve Myrna steele's differing professional opinion is
beyond my level of authority, therefore 1 am forwarding her Memorandum and

Analysis of the OMPA study to you for your consideration.

A o Wy
illiam J./Besaw, Director
pDivision of Technical Information

and Document Control, ADM

Enclosure:
As stated above
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